Office of the Director

iy Srpsilion Internal Quality Assurance Cell
UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY MEGHALAYA

USTM/IQAC-NOTICE/2020/.L24. Date: 14.03.2020

IIQA SUBMISSION AND UPLOAD OF NAAC SSR

For Kind attention of Head of Departments and NAAC Coordinators

You will be happy to know that we have successfully submitted IIQA on 13" March 2020.

We will now start the upload of NAAC SSR documents once the 1IQA is confirmed which we
are expecting from very soon.

In this regard, all the Head of Departments and NAAC Coordinators are requested to
coordinate with the IQAC Office and ensure that all the departmental information/documents
are in order and given strictly as per the NAAC Guidelines. HoDs and NAAC Coordinators are
also requested to extend their full cooperation and provide any further information as and
when required during the process of SSR upload.

Head of Departments are also required to fix the date of their departmental MOCK
PRESENTATION in between 20" March 2020 to 10" April 2020 in consultation with
the undersigned.

Director, IQAC

Qb

Director, IQAC

1QAC, USTM

Copy for information to all concerned.



